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Nunavut Wildlife Management Board 
Parnaivik Building 
P.O. Box 1379, Iqaluit, NU X0A 0H0 
 

May 12, 2011 
 
Re: Nunavut Wildlife Management Board (NWMB) Regular Meeting No. RM 002-2011: Request for 
Presentation to the NWMB on the Nunavut General Monitoring Plan 
 
Dear NWMB, 
 
Please accept this letter as a request to provide the NWMB with updates regarding the Nunavut General 
Monitoring Plan (NGMP) at its upcoming board meeting on June 10-16, 2011.  
 
Article 12.7.6 of the Nunavut Land Claims Agreement requires that government and the Nunavut Planning 
Commission cooperate to develop and implement a plan for monitoring the current and cumulative long-term 
environmental impacts of development in Nunavut. This plan is referred to as the NGMP, and is governed by 
Nunavut Tunngavik Incorporated (NTI), the Government of Nunavut (GN), the Nunavut Planning Commission 
(NPC) and Indian and Northern Affairs Canada/Government of Canada (INAC/GoC).   
 
As per the NGMP Business Case (December 2008), the NWMB is considered an IPG constituent to NGMP.  
This relationship provides the NWMB with an opportunity to help identify wildlife monitoring information 
gaps, issues, networks for sharing information, and wildlife and resource monitoring opportunities that would 
enhance decision-making within Nunavut.   
 
As NGMP continues to develop, we look forward to working closely with our partners.  To this end, we 
cordially request the opportunity to share more information with the NWMB regarding NGMP and to address 
any questions you may have. 
 
Thank you kindly for your receipt of this request and I look forward to further correspondence with you. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Seth J. Reinhart 
Manager, Nunavut General Monitoring Plan Secretariat 
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